

Sunrise Health System Library/ CME Dept. 3186 South Maryland Parkway Las Vegas, Nevada 89109 Phone (702) 731-8210

May 12, 2004

Richard Burt, M.D.

Ref: Pediatric Grand Rounds, Friday, May 21, 2004, 7:30 a.m., Adelson Auditorium, Sunrise Hospital and Medical Center

Dear Dr. Burt:

Thank you for participating in the upcoming continuing medical education program being sponsored by Sunrise Hospital and Medical Center. I have enclosed a copy of the brochure that identifies the target audience, outlines the agenda, and lists the objectives.

Sincerely,

David G. Keddle, CME Coordinator Office of Continuing Medical Education Sunrise Hospital and Medical Center Enclosures

Jammon Styra